
 

Reschedule of Walk-in-Interview for the Post of Research Assistant (R.A.) 

 

 With reference to letter no. 629/DIT/BBAU/18 dated 20/03/2018 and 

letter no. 629/DIT/BBAU/18 dated 02/04/18 the postponed walk-in-interview 

for the post of Research Assistant (R.A.) (on contract/ temporary basis) to 

be appointed for the research project entitled “Design and Development of 

Speckle Reduction Framework for Land Monitoring in Agricultural SAR 

Images” with letter no. CST/8274 dated 9 MARCH, 2018 sponsored by 

Council of Science and Technology, U.P. Lucknow is rescheduled on 

05/04/18. 

 

 

 

Dr. Raj Shree, 

Principal Investigator, 

Assistant Professor, 

Department of Information Technology, 

BBAU, Lucknow-226025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


